
 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Date Time Intention_______________  

Sat, Jun 3 5p Vincent Iturbe, RIP 

Sun, Jun 4 8:30a Pauline Eleazer, RIP 
 10:45a George Eleazer, RIP 
 6:30p Pro Populo 

Tues, Jun 6  12:10p  Leila Heap, Healing 

Weds, Jun 7  12:10p Sr. Veronica Golbinec, Healing 

Fri, Jun 9 12:10p Deceased OP Familiares  

Sat, Jun 10 12:10p Barbara Golbinec, Sp. Int. 

Sun, Jun 11 8:30a Albert Golbinec, RIP 
 6:30p Pro Populo 

Tues, Jun 13 5p Mary & Drew Warmin, Sp. Int. 

Weds, Jun 14 12:10p Leigh Eleazer, Spec. Intention 

Thurs, Jun 15 12:10p  Kevin Eleazer, Spec. Intention 

Fri, Jun 16 12:10p  Deceased OP Familiares  

EMAIL for NEWSLETTERS  We have been 

sending out monthly newsletters and special event 

reminders via email, using the address you provided to 

us as your “family” email during registration.  We’d be 

glad to add individual family member emails -- please 

contact the office to make any additions or changes.  

(Our next newsletter will be published in the Fall.)   

ASSISTIVE LISTENING DEVICES  We are 

researching options for assistive listening devices, to 

help persons having difficulty hearing during Mass.  

The system would be similar to those used in event 

centers and movie theaters.  Our first step is to assess 

need.  If you are interested in using these devices, 

please contact Mary Gilchrist at mdgski@comcast.net, 

or via our office.  

INFANT BAPTISM  We offer Baptism Preparation 

classes on select Tuesday evenings.  Please contact the 

office to begin the preparation process.  It is strongly 

recommended that parents-to-be attend the class prior 

to the child’s arrival. Godparents also are encouraged 

to attend. 

DOMINICAN RITE MASS CANCELLED The 

June 17 "missa cantata" (sung mass) at 9 am has been 

cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. 

MEN’S GROUP Our next meeting will be Saturday, 

June 10 at 9 am in the Gathering Space. Mauricio 

Mixco will lead a discussion about the Joys of Word 

Origins.  Please join us for fellowship, spirituality, 

service, and a great breakfast.  All are welcome. 

ST VINCENT DePAUL LUNCH SERVICE A 

group of St Catherine volunteers usually serves lunch 

to the needy at St. Vincent DePaul Dining Hall on the 

first Tuesday of the month.  The dining hall has other 

plans in June and July, so our service is not needed 

again until August.  Please contact the office with any 

questions or to join the group.  

NEWS FROM AROUND 

THE DIOCESE & PROVINCE 

ART EXHIBITION  The St. Dymphna Art 

Exhibition runs May 16 - June 13, featuring artists 

with a mental illness and those who support them in 

their journeys. This exhibit is in observance of the 

feast of St. Dymphna, patron saint to individuals 

with mental illness.  The Exhibition will be 

at Magdalene Religious Goods (836 E 3300 S, SLC) 

and is sponsored by the Diocesan Commission for 

People with Disabilities. 

WOMEN’S RETREAT  St. Mary Church (4050 S 

3900 W, West Haven) will host its 3rd annual 

Women's Retreat on June 9 - 11. The retreat will 

include daily Mass, adoration, processions, and 

group faith discussions. The cost is $40. Call Heidi 

(801) 458-9120. 

GOLF TOURNAMENT  The St. Olaf Knights of 

Columbus Annual Golf Tournament Fundraiser will 

be held on June 24 at the Lakeside Golf Course.  

Cost is $65 and includes cart and lunch.  Create your 

own foursome or enter yourself and they’ll match 

you up.  Contact Ed Ortega at (801) 628-9788 or 

egortega63@gmail.com. 

The world asks “What does a person own?”   

God asks “How does a person use what he or she has been given?”  

(Diocesan Office of Stewardship & Development)             Sunday June 4, 2017 Pentecost Sunday  

           Sunday June 11, 2017 Solemnity of the Holy Trinity 

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Newman Center 
Staffed by Friars of the Western Dominican Province 

170 S University St, Salt Lake City, UT 84102 
801.359.6066 

www.stcatherineslc.org 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9 am - 3 pm 

Masses: Monday - Friday 12:10 pm 
Saturday 5 pm;  Sunday 8:30 am, 10:45 am, 6:30 pm 

Pastor: Fr. Lukasz Misko, OP 

We are a multi-generational community of Christians who reach out to provide for the spiritual formation of all.  
We are a home of worship, hospitality, service, and life-long religious education. 

Our Vision is to be a Catholic Community where everyone is welcomed, accepted, and loved. 


